
NOTICE INVITING BIDS 
 

1. Notice is hereby given that the Governing Board of Santa Rosa City Schools (“District”), of the 
County of Sonoma, State of California, will receive sealed bids for the Herbert Slater Middle 
School Re-Roofing Package (“Project”) up to, but not later than, 4:30 p.m., on Thursday, March 
16, 2017, and will thereafter publicly open and read aloud the bids. All bids shall be received at the 
office of Santa Rosa City Schools Purchasing Department located at 211 Ridgway Avenue, Santa 
Rosa, California, 95401. 

 
2. A Mandatory bidders’ conference will be held on Wednesday, March 1, 2017, at 12:30 p.m., for 

the purpose of acquainting all prospective bidders with the Contract Documents and the Project 
site. It is imperative that all prospective bidders attend this conference. The failure to attend the 
conference may result in the disqualification of the bid of the non-attending bidder. 

 
3. Each bid shall include all elements of the RFB, required documentation, and must conform and be 

fully responsive to this invitation, the plans and specifications and all other Contract Documents. 
Copies of the RFB and required documentation are available for examination at the Santa Rosa 
City Schools Purchasing Department, County of Sonoma, California, and on the District’s website:  

 
http://www.srcs.k12.ca.us/District/purchasing/Pages/Bids.aspx 
 

4. No bid may be withdrawn for a period of sixty (60) days after the date set for the opening of bids 
except as provided by Public Contract Code §§5100 et seq. The District reserves the right to reject 
any and all bids and to waive any informalities or irregularities in the bidding. 

 
SANTA ROSA CITY SCHOOLS 
 
By: Jim Moorhouse, Director Maintenance and Operation 
 
DATED: February 13, 2017 
 
Publication Dates: 1) February 15, 2017 2) February 22, 2017 


